Summary for 8th meeting (9 November 2010)

The Compliance Panel (CP) met to consider two new complaints referred to them.

The two complaints related to the distribution of infant formula samples (09-2010-01 & -02).  The CP did not find the formula marketer to be in breach of the INC code but encouraged the company to work with INC to follow their policy, including the use of the new INC template, for the distribution of samples at the request of health workers consistent with Article 7.3 of INC’s Code of Practice for the Marketing of Infant Formula. 

 In relation to the actions of a health worker allegedly distributing infant formula samples,  the CP sought more information from the employer of the health worker.”

In addition the CP noted the resignation of Sharron Cole, the consumer representative on the CP.  The Ministry of Health aims to appoint a new consumer representative to the CP in 2011.
